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Welcome 
Welcome to the thirty-fourth issue of the Collaborator. It 
has been a busy few months with activities and 
conferences taking place around the world. We have signed 
two new Industry Partners (GexCon and Salus Technical) 
with several other companies expressing interest in joining. 
 
If you have any feedback or comments on the content of 
this newsletter or are interested in being on the mailing list, 
please contact me via safetycentre@icheme.org 
 

What we have been up to  
The team has been busy since the last newsletter in 
December.  Craig presented at HazardEx on “Can control 
room operator performance be enhanced within an ageing 
asset environment”? in Harrogate and also provided 
content for one of our members for upcoming IChemE 
presentations which was used during a SARs presentation 
in March. 
 
I travelled to Malaysia and Singapore to run a series of 
member visits in February.  I was involved with a number of 
member visits in the USA in March and gave 2 

presentations at 
the Global 
Congress for 
Process Safety in 
Houston.  I was 
invited to 
participate on the 
Yoda Panel.  The 
Yoda Panel is 
where process 
safety experts 

share their experiences with the younger generations.   
 

The ISC ran an 
event on Ethics in 
Safety on 24 
March.  The Panel 
consisted of Dame 
Judith Hackitt, 
Professor David 
Bogle (IChemE 
President), Dr 
Steven Flynn, Craig 

and me.  This was well attended by ISC members and 
invited guests. This event was recorded for the members 
who were not able to join and will be available on the ISC 
website and YouTube.  
 
I have been invited to write a column for Chemical 
Processing called Stay Safe. Check out the ISC website, 
or to download, please click here.  

 
 

Networking 
The ISC held a 
networking event at the 
8th Wonder Brewery in 
Houston in March, this 
event was used to 
engage with our 
members and potential 
members. 

 
What’s next… 
 

I will be a keynote speaker at the Center for Hydrogen 
Safety Conference which will take place in May in 
Rotterdam. 
 
The next edition of Safety Lore will focus on learnings 
from major incidents related to corrosion, this is free to 
download from the ISC website in English or Spanish.  If 
you have any comments or wish to propose a topic, please 
contact us at safetycentre@icheme.org 
 
If you have not had the chance to listen to the series of 
podcasts named Process Safety with Trish and Traci from 
Chemical Processing magazine that we deliver monthly, 
check out the ISC website, or to download, please click 
here.  
 

Key dates coming up… 
We have some exciting activities and events coming up in the 
next few months. 
 

April 
17, Supporting Partner Forum (USA/UK) 
19, Supporting Partner Forum (Aus/NZ/Asia) 
24, Major Hazards Committee meeting 
 
May 
9-11, CHS Hydrogen Conference, Rotterdam, Netherlands 
15 – 24 ISC Member Visits, UK 
30, Process Safety Leadership and Culture Programme, Perth 
 
June 
1, ISC Advisory Board, Perth 
6-9, ISC Member Visits, New Zealand 
19, Supporting Partner Forum (UK/USA) 
21 Supporting Partner Forum (Aus, NZ, Asia) 
26-28, World Mining Congress 2023, Brisbane, Australia 
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